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Dear Reetan
Nurses working in this area of health have reviewed the Appraisal Consultation
Document on the use of Bortezomib monotherapy for the treatment of relapsed

multiple myeloma. There are no further comments to be submitted at this stage on
behalf of the Royal College of Nursing.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this document.
Please acknowledge receipt.
Regards

Caroline

Caroline Rapu
Project Manager
RCN NICE Portfolio
20 Cavendish Square
London

W1G ORN

The Professional Nursing Department works with members and other stakeholders to
develop excellence in nursing practice, influence policy and promote the science and
art of nursing.
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